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Year 5 – Autumn 1 2021
Dear Parents,

We hope you are all well and had a relaxing or fun filled summer! We are really looking forward to the Autumn term and have some fantastic learning planned for your children.
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Maths

We will be teaching and learning Maths using the White Rose Maths mastery approach. This term we will be focusing on place value, addition and subtraction, multiplication and division, statistics, area and perimeter. For homework, we do ask you to work every week to ensure that your child learns multiplication facts for times tables up to 12 x 12. This vital skill underpins so many mathematical concepts and is crucial at this age. Please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s teacher for help or clarification around learning their times tables. 
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English

We use the ‘Talk for Writing’ approach to support learning in English. This involves learning a model text so that the children have a bank of words and phrases to use in their own writing. We have found it successful and are sure that you will have seen the progress in their English books from last year! We will begin the year with an independent writing focus followed by a unit on poetry. For book fortnight, which is the last two weeks before half term, we will be studying ‘The Boy at the Back of the Classroom’ by Onjali Q. Raúf. This links with our core value of ‘Unity.’
[image: image4.jpg]


Science
We teach Science through the ‘Rising Stars’ scheme. This is driven by practical science so the children will be doing many investigations, which we are really looking forward to! This term we will be focusing on materials and there uses.
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Music                                                                                                                                        The children will be exploring Major/Minor Scales and the affects they have on music.  We shall look at compositions and analyze the genre and texture of music. This will culminate in the learning of basic chord progressions on electronic keyboards in order for the children to learn to read and write chords and create an original piece. We will continue with singing through year group songs.
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Topic
Our topic this term is ‘The Ancient Mayans’ and we will be using drama led learning. This is an exciting experience for children where teachers lead the activities in role and allow children to take part in practical activities. This is a fantastic immersive experience for all.
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Catton Fridays

An exciting new development at our school has been the introduction of ‘Catton Fridays’ where we teach current issues through Philosophy and Drama. The children really seem to enjoy this way of learning and we feel that it allows them to express themselves in a different way.
Kind regards from the Year 5 team.
